
Project 10086 

  Advertisement for Bid 

La Contenta Septage Receiving Station Project 

*** PRELIMINARY NOTICE INVITING BIDS*** 
 

CALAVARAS COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 

La Contenta Wastewater Treatment Plant Septage Receiving Station 

 

 

The Calaveras County Water District (District) invites bids from qualified and experienced contractors (prospective 

bidders) to furnish all labor, equipment, materials, and expertise needed for the fabrication and installation of a Septage 

Receiving Station (Station) at the La Contenta Wastewater Treatment Plant in Valley Springs California. The 

Company will furnish all labor, material, supplies, and equipment required for the fabrication, construction, and 

installation of the Station.  The following is a preliminary scope of work; your proposal may include modifications to 

this scope of work which you deem prudent or desirable based upon your experience and expertise.  The final scope 

of work is subject to negotiation after a Contractor has been selected by the District. 

 

Task 1— Review the Wastewater Treatment Facility with District Staff. Onsite meeting to work with the District 

to coordinate the installation/construction of the Station. 

  

Task 2 – Construct the Station. With input provided from District Staff, work to construct the Station.  

 

This Project is subject to CCWD’s Short-Form Construction Contract which stipulates adherence to prevailing wage, 

insurance, and other basic public contracting requirements.  A copy of the Contract is available upon request and will 

be provided to the successful bidder.   

 

Beginning February 20, 2023, District Staff will be available to discuss the project in detail. For further information, 

requests, or questions contact:  

 

Calaveras County Water District 

120 Toma Court 

San Andreas, CA  95249 

Attn:  Kate Jesus  

Phone (209) 754-3181 / Email: katej@ccwd.org 

 

A mandatory pre-bid walk will be held Tuesday, March 14, 2023, at 9am at 1525 CAMPBELL COURT, VALLEY 

SPRINGS, CA 95252.  Prospective bidders must inspect the site of work prior to submitting a bid.  

 

Separate electronic or sealed bids for completion of the La Contenta Wastewater Treatment Plant Septage Receiving 

Project will be received by email (katej@ccwd.org) or mail at the District’s office at 120 Toma Ct., San Andreas, CA 

95249 until 2:00 PM local time on Tuesday, March 28, 2023, at which time Bids will be publicly opened and read 

aloud. 

 

Prospective bidders shall hold a Class A General Engineering Contractor’s license issued by the State of California 

and be skilled, experienced, and regularly engaged in the type and scale of work called for under this Contract. All 

bidders and subcontractors shall be registered with the California Department of Industrial Relations (DIR) pursuant 

to Labor Code Section 1725.5 to be qualified to bid on this project or to be listed as a subcontractor for this project 

pursuant to Public Contract Code Section 4104. 


